Seventh-day Adventist Church

WORLD HEADQUARTERS

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

May 2, 2022

Dear Fellow Workers in Christ,

Because you are a pastor whose ministry is currently in a local church or group of churches, the General Conference would like to invite you to participate in a survey.

The questions in the survey inquire about how you are experiencing

- your role as a pastor
- about your personal spirituality
- and about your beliefs

Your answers will be important in helping the General Conference understand how to better support your work as a pastor in fulfilling the mission of the Church, in lifting up Christ, His three angels' messages, and His soon second coming.

Thank you for helping us.

With kind Christian regards,

Ted N C Wilson President

mmp